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The Gene Technology Bill has passed the first reading in parliament and been referred to 
the Health Select Committee, which has called for submissions. 
 
The purpose of the Bill is to enable the safe use of gene technology and regulated 
organisms in New Zealand. The intention is to establish a new regulatory regime for gene 
technology and genetically modified organisms (GMOs).  
 
Please find attached: 
 

• Gene Technology Bill – MIA Submission DRAFT for GM Feedback 

 
Member Feedback 
 
MIA requests your views by 14 February. 
 
 
Please provide feedback to chris.houston@mia.co.nz 
 
If you have any questions or wish to discuss the proposals or submission further, please 
contact:   
 
Chris Houston, Principal Policy Analyst, 04 471 6033 or 021 562 871     
 

https://www.parliament.nz/en/pb/sc/make-a-submission/document/54SCHEA_SCF_22059628-B0CC-4931-5E07-08DD18A12BFB/gene-technology-bill
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